

Meridian Elementary School

Principal Newsletter

March 15. 2024

4th Quarter is Here!!

-Our final quarter of the year is upon us! We hope to make this a strong finish to our 23-24 school year. Our last student attendance day will be Tues. May 28th. Report cards will be emailed out on Thurs. May 30th. This is a change from what was on our original district calendar due to using snow days.

-As warmer weather approaches, we are seeing an increase in behavioral issues at school and on the buses. We truly appreciate your commitment to education by reinforcing good academic and social skills with your child.

Next Year

I am excited to announce that I will be changing roles next year as the district's Special Education Administrator/
Curriculum Director. In this role I will supervise and provide support throughout the special education department.
Additionally, as Curriculum Director I will work with teachers to provide assistance and resources as the district will be taking on a comprehensive curriculum review and mapping process next school year.

Dates to Remember...

March 25 – Spring Pictures

March 27 – 1:50 dismissal

March 28-April 1-No School- Spring Break

April 12 – mid term

May 2 - K--2 Spring Music Concert

May 28 - field day

May 28 – Last day of school 1:50 dismissal

May 30 - report cards - emailed out

IAR Testing

Students in 4th & 5th Grade will be taking the tests in the mornings, starting on Wednesday, March 20th - Friday, March 22nd. Students in 3rd Grade will be taking 2 ELA tests in the morning on Wednesday, April 3rd and Thursday, April 4th. Students will take the 3 Math tests in the mornings on Tuesday, April 9th - Thursday, April 11th. Please try to avoid appointments and days off during testing.

Spring Pictures – Mon. March 25

Picture Day is coming up on 03/25/2024! You must preorder for your child's photograph to be taken. Online ordering closes at 11:59 p.m. the night before Picture Day. Order here:

https://inter-state.com/FlyerEntry/85115KF

Kindergarten-2nd Grade Spring Music Concert

We are so excited for our Spring Music Concert. It will feature Kindergarten – 2nd graders. The concert will be on Thurs. May 2nd @ 6:30 pm. The concerts will be held in Macon at the HS gym.

March Students of the Month

Kindergarten: Payton Ballion, Ila Luka, Conner

Osborne, Ivie Jackson

1st Grade: Karmen Powars, Zoe Dunmire,

Madelyn Stickney, Autumn Wood

2nd grade: Zoe Webster, Jolie Rhodes, Jude

Davison, Addison Christy

3rd grade: Leighton Johnson, Elysa Grimm,

Nolen Householder, Corryn Tipton

4th grade: Molly Kraft, Elaina Kater, Harper

McGuire

5th grade: Ruby Major, Alexis Webster, Kyndall

Gillen

Mrs. Lori Guebert, Principal www.meridianhawks.net guebertl@meridianhawks.net 509 Lewis Street, Blue Mound IL 62513 217-692-2535